
International Committee – February 19, 2020 – 2 - 3 PM 

Begin: 2:05 pm 
 
Attendees: Carol Motycka (chair), John Gums, Jenny Lo Ciganic, Teresa Cavanaugh (ex-officio), Randell 
Doty (ex-officio), Christen Langley, Adam Dzedzy 
 
Minutes from the last meeting were approved by a quorum and order was called by Dr. Motycka. 
 
Student Participation on Committee 
The International VPs from each of the Gainesville, Jacksonville and Orlando campuses have been 
invited to join the committee. For this year, the student members will include Jacques Derival 
(Gainesville), Christen Langley (Jacksonville) and Darla Quevedo (Orlando).    
 
Short Study Abroad trips 
There will be three Short Study Abroad trips offered this year: PharmThailand, PharmUK and 
PharmScan. Students have been assigned to each trip and itinerary planning is underway. 
 
Thai Consortium 
The members of the PharmThailand trip will be attending the 2020 Thai Consortium in Bangkok as a part 
of their Short Study Abroad trip. These will be the first UF students to attend the meeting, providing 
them with the opportunity to interact with Thai students and faculty, as well as those visiting from other 
Consortium members from the US.   
 
Update on Certificate in Global Health 
A few points need to be addressed prior to the implementation of this certificate program, such as the 
delivery methods for non-pharmacy electives. This needs to be confirmed so we can ensure that all 
campuses have access to such classes. 
 
International Awards 
There was a discussion about supplementing the monetary component of the college’s three annual 
International Awards in order to help the recipients attend international conferences. Additional funding 
from new donors could help bolster the current awards. Dr. Motycka will work with our Development 
team to explore options. 
 

The next International Committee meeting is scheduled for March 18 from 2:00 – 3:00 pm. 
 
End: 2:45 pm 

 

 

 


